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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING
January 19, 1952

The Executive Committee of the Board of Regents met in Mr. Ross'
office at 10:30 A.M. on Saturday, January 19, 1952. Present:
Regents Lombardi, Hardy, Ross; and President Love. The meeting
was called to order at 10:30 A.M. by Chairman Ross.

Following some discussion on the project proposed by Senator
George W. Malone whereby the University of Nevada would partici-
pate in atomic energy research.

Motion by Dr. Lombardi, seconded by Mr. Hardy, carried unanimous-
ly that the Board send two representatives to Washington, D. C.

to confer concerning possible atomic energy project for the Uni-
versity of Nevada; and that Mr. Roy Hardy, for the Board of Re-
gents, and Mr. Joe Moose, for the University, be designated as

our representatives.

The meeting adjourned at 11 A.M.



